
           Water Shut-off Notice 

Toronto Water Planned Water Shut 2018  

Notice Delivered on: May 22, 2020 
 

Water Shut-off on SHAW ST 
From Queen St W to Adelaide St W 

 

Water Shut Off: MAY 28, 2020 AT 10:00AM 

Water Turn On: MAY 28, 2020 AT 1:00PM 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

Contract Number: TE155-2019 

City Contractor: GIO CONTRACTING INC 

Work Order Number: TE155-2019 
 
The City's contractor, GIO CONTRACTING INC, will be working on the water services and/or 
watermains in your area, which will require the water supply to be shut-off to your property. The 
water will be shut-off during the time noted above to complete the work. 
 
COVID-19 and Construction work in Toronto  
 
The Province of Ontario has enacted a declaration of emergency to help contain the spread of 
COVID-19 and protect the public. A list of essential workplaces in Ontario was announced on 
March 23. As indicated on the list, City-led infrastructure construction has been deemed essential and 
this project will proceed. This construction is essential to ensure the City's infrastructure remain safe, in 
a state of good repair and able to meet Toronto’s needs. For more information on the City's response 
to COVD-19 please visit toronto.ca/covid-19. 
 

WHAT TO DO DURING AND AFTER WATER SHUT  
 

 Water Service Disruption: Please make sure that all taps are closed, or in the 
off position, to avoid any flooding when your water supply is turned back on.  
 
When your water supply in turned back on before you start using water, we 
recommend that you: 

• Remove the aerator (screen) from your taps. 

• Turn on your laundry tub tap (or the tap located nearest to your property's 
water meter/shut-off) and let the tap run for a minimum of 10 minutes. 

• Turn on each cold water tap and let the water run for 5 minutes. 

• Replace the aerator (screen) on your tap. 

 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the water shut-off, please contact us and quote the Work Order Number 
at the top of this notice. 

Toronto Water Contractor 
GIO CONTRACTING INC 416 783-1446 
carmelo.giovannelli@giocontracting.com 
Monday to Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (excluding holidays) 

Toronto Water Contract 
Administrator 

JACKSON CHEUNG 416 395-6063 jackson.cheung@toronto.ca 
Monday to Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (excluding holidays) 

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 
416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the water shut off scheduled for Thursday May 28, from 
10:00AM-1:00PM, please call the GIO Contracting office at (416) 783-1446 by Monday at 4:00PM. 
 
Thank you,  
GIO Contracting 
 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  

http://toronto.ca/covid-19.

